From: Kristin Meijer

To: LRO

Subject: Keep the tax credits and support more renewable energy products because it makes cleaner air!

Date: Friday, June 02, 2017 10:02:28 AM

Dear Oregon Legislature,

Keep the tax credits and support more renewable energy products because it makes cleaner air also!

Come on, what do I have to say, that having more solar panels on roofs and other applications makes our environment cleaner and supports clean and green jobs? One of the owners/founder of Energy Audit companies, said, that heat is like a burglar

stealing heat and power from the house/building. Shouldn't this practice be stopped?

Why let the oil and fossil fuel companies get such a free ride and remember, that they have gotten "tax benefits" for years?

Aren't we the home of many more environmentalist, who care about clean air and water? Do you live in a sustainable way and walk carefully on the Earth because it can save money also? Don't be short sighted. Do this for the long term!

Best regards,

Mrs Kristin Meijer

Resident of the Great Northwest

BS Electrical Engineer, who cares about the environment and wants to work in the Renewable Energy field

Solar Washington Member and lobbyist for ten years!

This email has been checked for viruses by Avast antivirus software. https://www.avast.com/antivirus